
 

  

Where’s the strangest place you’ve ever read a book? What wonderful thing could you do whilst reading 

your favourite book?  

 

We are waiting to share your ‘Extreme Reading’ experience. Send a photograph in of you reading a book in an 

unusual circumstance and show everyone how reading can be done anywhere and anytime! 

  

Get your book, get someone to take a photograph and get caught reading! Send your photograph to your class 

teacher. 

 

Entries close 21st October 2021 

Prizes to be won!  

Safe Parking 

 

Please can we politely request that parents do not park or temporarily 

stop on the double yellow lines opposite the school entrance. This road 

is a necessary crossing area for many children and families each 

morning and afternoon. It is therefore of extreme importance that vehi-

cles do not obstruct this area in any way. Children and parents need to 

be able to clearly see approaching vehicles so that they can safely 

cross. Parked cars prevent children from seeing oncoming cars which 

will inevitably cause a serious accident. 

 

Please do not park or stop your cars on the double yellow lines. Thank 

you. 

American Menu Day - Thurs 7th Oct 

Next Thursday we have an exciting menu on offer for school meals!! On Thursday, children will be able 

to choose from: 

Tasty Mains 

Beef Burger 

Or 

Veggie Hot Dog 

Scrummy Sides 

Chips 

Sweetcorn 

Baked Beans 

Yummy Desserts 

Chocolate Orange Drizzle 

Cake with Chocolate Custard 

 

Strawberry Jelly & Ice Cream 

Don’t forget, school meals are free for children in Rec, Y1 and Y2. They are charged at £2.34 for children KS2. 



FOPS - 50p Fridays are Back!!!!! 

The famous FOPS 50p Friday cake sales are back! Every Friday afternoon, we ask a different 

class’s parent community to bake or buy cupcakes for FOPS to sell after school. We also ask 

for at least two parents from that class to attend the cake sale on the afternoon itself. The 

cakes cost 50p and will be on sale in the school carpark. This has been an incredible fund raiser for our school 

over the years and benefitted our children in hundreds of different ways, so please help support it! 

 

The dates for each class are as follows: 

 Friday 1st Oct - Year 3 

 Friday 8th Oct - Year 4 

 Friday 15th Oct - Year 5 

 Friday 22nd Oct - Year 6 

 Half Term 

 

 Please remember we are a Nut Free School, so no nuts are allowed on or in the cakes - Thank you. 

        

 Friday 5th Nov - Reception 

 Friday 12th Nov - Year 1 

 Friday 19th Nov - Year 2 

 Friday 26th Nov- Year 3 

 Friday 3rd Dec - Year 4 

 Friday 10th Dec -Year 5 

Join us for a beach clean at Perranporth this Sunday 3rd October as we kick off the Millionth Mile 

Week! Rain or shine, we'll be meeting on Perranporth Beach by the Surf Lifesaving Club at 10am - let's 

see how many miles we can add to our target of ONE MILLION! 

 

Hosted by Lizzi Larbalestier, Surfers Against Sewage and Going Costal Blue with refreshments from the 

New Wave Team (if you enjoy baking then bring your bakes along). 

   

All beach cleaning equipment will be provided, so come and get stuck in!  


